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On June 28, the 4th UI-NRH-UOEH Joint Interesting Occupational Medicine Regular Forum was held 
by 3 institutions, University of Indonesia (UI), Nopparat Rajathanee Hospital (NRH), Thailand and 
UOEH, Japan which have signed MOU. Some researchers from Catholic University of Korea joined the 
session. The purpose of this forum is to provide occupational medicine residents from each institute with 
an opportunity to present and discuss their work in English and to understand each other's occupational 
medicine legal systems and practices in the three countries. 
 
The forum consists of presentations by occupational medicine residents from the host country and 
discussions among occupational medicine residents from the 3 institutions. The 4th session was hosted 
by UI, and Dr. Olieve Indri Lesmana, an occupational medicine resident from UI, gave a presentation on 
the topic of " Return-to-Work Evaluation of a Tarsal Tunnel Syndrome Case " followed by a lively discussion 
among the residents. Two UOEH residents joined the discussion and Professor Hisashi Eguchi 
(Department of Mental Health, IIES) gave a closing remark. The forum was again attended by 
approximately 100 participants from the 3 institutions, and it was very meaningful event. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


